
 

 

84TH E.B.C. 2017 REUNION GROUP VIETNAM 

WHERE:  Seattle Washington 

WHEN:   June 22nd to the 25th  

ACCOMODATIONS: Name      Sleep Inn – Sea Tac Airport 

   Address  20406 International Blvd 

   City  Sea Tac, WA 98198 

   Phone  206-878-3600 

Your hotel room is $162.25 per night including tax and fees. Mention the 84th Engineers 2017 Reunion 

to get our special rate at the hotel.  Free Continental Breakfast included.  

 Reservations for the hotel are due by June 1st.  

Free Shuttle to and from airport and the new Light Rail which goes to Downtown Seattle 

 

AGENDA 
Thursday 6:00 PM - Registration Meet & Greet – Hospitality Room.  There will be pizza  

available after 6:00. 

Friday   Seattle Bus Tour 

   On your own in the evening 

Saturday  Business meeting 

On your own the rest of the day 

   Banquet at the Sharps Roasthouse 

Sunday   Break Camp 

 

More information on what we will be seeing and doing will be available at the meet and greet. 

http://www.84thebcreuniongroup-vietnam.com/index.html  for more information on the reunion 

 

http://www.84thebcreuniongroup-vietnam.com/index.html


Cost is $120.00 per person for the tours, bus transportation, banquet, and misc. tips.  The only meals 

that you need to buy is Friday lunch and dinner and Saturday lunch.  All other meals are included in your 

fees. 

 

 

 

Make checks payable to:  84th EBC Reunion Group Vietnam 

Please send your check to:  Linda Wallner 

     Reunion Treasurer 

     9934 Bellcrest Blvd 

Checks are due by June 10, 2016 Fenton, MI 48430 

 

For more information contact: The Reunion Committee 

Eugene Hatcher – Boots on the Ground    godofhorsepower@yahoo.com 503-522-4314 

Richard Wallner – Reunion Chairman        rlwallner@charter.net 810-714-4158 

Ed Reifsteck – Reunion Vice Chair               ed.reifsteck@mchsi.com 815-275-2745 

Ben McWilliams – Sgt. at Arms    mcwillib@gmail.com  573-578-7619   

 

NOTE: 

This year we need you to RSVP by April 1st in order to make sure we 

have a large enough bus.  Money won’t be due until June 10th.  If you 

will need the services of a handicap bus please let us know when you 

send in your reservation.  Call or email your RSVP, as soon as possible.  

rlwallner@charter.net   810-714-4158 or 313-618-3736 
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